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NSF OIG received information that a local police department had executed a search warrant at the 
residence of an NSF subcontractor employee who was found to be in possession of child 
pornography. The employee’s work computer, issued by the prime contractor, was examined by the 
police department and found not to contain any child pornography images. NSF OIG conducted a 
forensic review of the employee’s NSF e-mail, and system drives and folders to which he had access, 
and found no evidence of explicit images. 
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 


